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October 25, 2022

Regional Director LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region 
DENR by the Bay, 1515 L&S Building 
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Regional Director Claudio:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter informing us on the actions taken by the 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources on the appeal for reconsideration 
of Ms. Maria Paz C. Capitan regarding her application for promotion.

We appreciate your prompt response on this matter.

Thank you and best regards.

Very truly yours.

1/U
CHERRY/PIE FELICE M. MARAYA
Director, ^Office for facilitation of Presidential Assistance 
Tracking ID no. PMS-^2210-3753
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